
FW: BZA Application

Webster, Nicole (MPD) <Nicole.Webster@dc.gov>
Tue 11/17/2020 5:02 PM
To:  Anna E. Fraser <afraser@sullivanbarros.com>; Alexandra Wilson <awilson@sullivanbarros.com>

Gree�ngs Ms. Fraser,

Please see the below note from Commander Morgan Kane concerning the BZA Applica�on. 

Thank you,

Nicole Webster
Lieutenant, L-367
Execu�ve Office of the Chief of Police
Metropolitan Police Department
300 Indiana Avenue, Northwest
Washington, DC 20001
(202) 727-4363 (Office)
(202) 727-5059 (Desk)
(202) 809-8115 (Cellular)
(202) 727-9729 (FAX)
nicole.webster@dc.gov
www.mpdc.dc.gov

We are here to help.

From: Kane, Morgan (MPD) <morgan.kane@dc.gov>  
Sent: Monday, November 16, 2020 3:24 PM 
To: Ballen�ne, Keyuanna (MPD) <Keyuanna.Ballen�ne@dc.gov> 
Subject: BZA Applica�on

To Whom It May Concern,

I have no objec�ons or concerns to note related to BZA Applica�on Number 20363- 514 Archibald Walk, SE of
Peter and Karen Byrne.

Open Enrollment for 2021 employee benefits runs Monday, November 9, 2020 through Monday,
December 14, 2020. This is your annual opportunity to review your current benefit elections and make
any necessary changes.

Visit https://dchr.dc.gov/page/open-enrollment for details!

For the latest information on the District Government’s response to COVID-19 (Coronavirus), please
visit coronavirus.dc.gov.
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